
Suntre� November Newį 
 

Suntree Families, 

 It’s hard to believe it’s already November - where does the time go. First of all, I went to 
thank you. Because of your support, our Fall Festival/Trunk or Treat, Scholastic Book Fair, 
MegaBlast and Lahaina fundraisers were all a huge success. We appreciate your time, work 
and generosity!! 
 Please welcome our new nurse, Jennifer Wiant. She is a wonderful addition to our  
Suntree Family. Jennifer is a registered nurse who loves working with children. We are so  
happy to have her as part of our team. 
 I appreciate your help in ensuring our school days run smoothly and efficiently: parking 
in the designated parking areas, getting your children to school on time, keeping your FOCUS  
information up to date, etc. These are all important pieces for a productive and successful 
school day. 

 Please note that students will be out of school from November 20th-24th for  
Thanksgiving Break.  
 As we enter the holiday season, I am once again reminded of how thankful I am to be 
part of such an amazing school. I am especially thankful for students who come to school eager 
and ready to learn, parents who support and work with us to ensure the best possible  
education for their child, and a staff who truly cares about the well-being and educational 
success of our students. 
 I wish you all a very blessed and Happy Thanksgiving with family and friends. Take 
time to relax and enjoy the little things. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Shari Tressler 
Principal 

Our Mission Statement 

Provide a safe, rigorous, and inclusive learning environment where every student excels  
academically, socially, and emotionally. 



Our school has teamed up with…… 
Original Works to offer a very special 
art program. Your child will have the 
opportunity to order a variety of great 
items featuring his/her own artwork that he/she has created at 
school. Celebrate your child’s creativity, have treasured keepsakes 
that last a lifetime or order gifts for birthdays, anniversaries,  
holidays, etc. Order dates will run from October 27th-November 9th.  
Complete details were sent home with your child. 

No School November 10th 

 

Parent Empowerment Night 
Monday, Nov. 6th · 5:15pm-7:30pm 

Parents will attend four - 30 min. sessions 
iReady 
Stephanie McDonald 

MATH 
Kristie Pederquist 
Shruti Raman 

FOCUS 
Catherine McGregor 

ELA 
Heather Leathers 

SCIENCE 
Missy Madl 
Jill Friedel 

PENDA SCIENCE 
Stephanie McDonald 

There are 100 spots available for this event. 
Please click on the following link to register: 

https://signup.com/go/ZNNNVOL 
Please Note: This is a parents only event! 

 

In honor or Thanksgiving, 
school will not be in session  

November 20th - 24th. 

Meeting - November 3rd 

Camp Bright Star  
Saturday Camp for Grieving Children and Families.  
Register at https://CampBrightStar2023.eventbrite.com 

Picture Retakes/Class Pictures 
Tuesday, November 14th! 

Wednesday,  
November 15th 

Second Interim Ends 
 

Wednesday,  
November 29th 

Elementary Interims 
Published on FOCUS 

 

If you need to make a dismissal change: 
E-mail your child’s teacher and the front office at: 

suntreedismissals@brevardschools.org 
E-mail before 2:00pm - 12:30pm on Friday 

 
“Best Day Ever”-Nov. 1st 

To keep you informed and updated check out our  
Suntree Elementary webpage.  

https://www.brevardschools.org/SuntreeES 

If you want to help in the  
classroom or go on field trips, 
you must be a registered  

volunteer through Brevard Public Schools’  
District and School Security Department. Visit the 
Brevard Public School website for an application and 
additional information.  

November 5th 
Daylight Savings 

Time Ends - Clocks 
fall back 1 hour! 



Thank you for  
supporting our  
Mega Blast  
Fundraiser. Because of 
your generosity, we are able to replace two  
laptop carts (with 25 laptops each).  

 Our students did an amazing job creating  
backpack tags and selling them before  

school in the Commons Area. Because of  
their hard work and your support, we  
were able to send over $1,100 to the  

Sacred Hearts School in Lahaina.  The  
school received tremendous damage  

from the  devasting Hawaiian wildfires. 

A big thank you to everyone 
who helped make our Fall 
Festival/Trunk or Treat such a 
huge success - our PTO for 
planning the event, our  
volunteers for giving countless hours of their 
time, and our parents/vendors who donated  
silent auction baskets. It was a great evening 
of fun for our Suntree Families. 

 

 

 

Meeting - Nov. 6th - 3:00pm 

Thank You to everyone who  
supported our 

ScholasƟc Book Fair 

It Was A Huge Success! 

November 1st 

Meeting 

November 9th 

3:00pm 


